St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Pentecost Term 16/6/17

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents

Well done to our Year 5 children who all did exceptionally well with their bikeability training on Monday and Tuesday. Despite the heatwave they perservered and all completed up to level 2 proficiency. Congratulations also to our team who came 1st in the Chenderit Cluster.

Please come and support us at the Village Fete on Saturday where we will have a Teddy Tombola Stall

Have an enjoyable weekend Best Wishes *Mrs K. Yuen* 29th June – Mass for Feast of St Peter and Paul

4th July – Moving Up morning

13th July - Multi Skills Key Stage 1

14th **July** – Reports out to parents/ PTFA Barbecue

17th July – School Performance "Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits" at Chipping Warden Village Hall

19th **July** – Whole School Circus Day (details to follow)

20th July – Year 6 Leaver's Party at *Jump In Warwick*

21st July -End of School year Mass 9.30am

Congratulations

1st Place

for St. Mary's in

the Rounders

Tournament





House Point Totals



The instructors were most impressed by their attitude and focus. The children applied what they were learning safely. This contributed to their excellent achievements.

Value Focus for June - Thankfulness

PTFA Family Quiz Night

Come and join us for the Family Quiz night next Friday- 30th June at 6.30pm Contact the school office for more details and to reserve tickets.



Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk